
 
        

   

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 
 

 
  

   
  

 
 

 
 

            
   

 
             

             
       

    
       
        

 
           

          
          

 
 

 
 

 
    

 

Scarborough Rosewood 

Community Association (SRCA)

士嘉堡玫瑰園社區協會 

December 15, 2024 

BY EMAIL 

City Council 
City of Toronto 
100 Queen St. W. 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

Dear City Council, 

Re: City Council December 17, 2024 - Item number EX 19.6 Assessment of Scarborough Rapid 
Transit Adaptive Reuse and Next Steps 

The Scarborough Rosewood Community Association would like to lend our support for the future use 
of the former SRT corridor and skyway as a potential pathway for cycling and pedestrians, as well as 
possibilities for parkland/greenspace, small business operations, heritage and art installations. We 
support the positions of Agincourt Village Community Association, ACSA Community Services, and 
Institute for Inclusive Economies and Sustainable Livelihoods, University of Toronto, Scarborough, as 
outlined in their letters submitted to the Executive Committee last week. 

This is a project that all of Scarborough will get behind! We urge you not to miss this opportunity for 
improvements in Scarborough and to take steps to investigate all the possibilities and advantages of 
using the existing infrastructure for improved connectivity and wellness for our residents. 

Respectfully, 

Alura Moores 
President, Scarborough Rosewood Community Association 

18 Lady Churchill Court – Scarborough – Ontario – M1V 2J6 – 
647-802-6938 – scarboroughrosewood@gmail.com 


